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13/09/22 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Autumn Term Clubs 

 

Last term, we started up our club programme again. We had quite a bit of interest and are hoping for even more this 

term. 

 

Clubs will begin running next week (from Tuesday 20th September) and this letter hopefully contains all the information 

you should need. Please see the attached Club Options sheet which tells you all about the clubs that are available over 

the Autumn Term. Please look carefully at the dates and times of each club and note these in your diary as soon as 

you have booked your club. Not all clubs run every week due to staff training, room availability and other school 

events. If your child is here for a club that doesn’t run, you will be charged for their child care at a cost of £10 per 

hour or part hour. 

 

Clubs must be booked and paid for through ParentPay. Payment must be made in full at the time of booking 

and cannot be made in cash via the school office – ParentPay only please. You will only be able to book and pay for a 

club if spaces are available so once you have paid, you are guaranteed a space in a school-led club.  

 

For Dance Club you will need to sign up using the instructions on the information sheet and wait for confirmation 

from the club provider before paying on ParentPay.  

 

Please do not ask staff to consider an additional child for the club – numbers are decided for a range of reasons, 

including child safety. Some clubs need a minimum number of pupils to go ahead – parents will be refunded if clubs do 

not go ahead. 

 

The clubs vary in price. Some clubs are run by outside providers who decide their own costs and most of these are 

currently subsidised using our Sports Fund. Teachers run clubs as part of their role in school. Support staff, such as 

Teaching Assistants, are paid extra to run clubs and this is included in the costs. The cost of clubs also covers any 

equipment and resources that are required. Any profit made from clubs will be added to school fund and used for 

school resources. If your child would be interested in attending a club that is run by school staff but there are financial 

reasons that prevent them attending, please contact me via the school office ASAP. 

 

If your child has an EHCP and requires additional support in class, please contact Rachel Christie-Davies BEFORE you 

sign your child up to a club, so appropriate arrangements can be made.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 
Katie Blood 

Headteacher 
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